Notice of Possible Quorum

In compliance with the State of Wisconsin Open Meeting Law requirements,
public notice is hereby given that a possible quorum of the Highway Committee
and the Town Board may be present:

Monday, March 24" 2025 11AM
Green County Highway Department Local Government Day
Green County Justice Center
2841 6% St, Monroe, WI 53566

No action or discussion of official town business will take place at this event.

Chris Gallagher

Clerk, Town of Brooklyn



